
December 29, 2022 

Announcement from the CMCA Board of Directors:  

We would like to inform the community about some changes to the Board of the Cape Meares 

Community Association. Wendy Burroughs who has served as President for the past 18 months has 

resigned as President due to health considerations. All of us want to thank Wendy for her outstanding 

service to the community and in particular her incredible work to launch our Watershed Conservancy 

Project. 

Last week the CMCA Board elected Bev Stein to carry out the remainder of Wendy’s term as President 

until May 2023. The Board also elected three new Board members: Kathy Burke, Donna Letho and 

Simone Goldfeder. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at 

capemearesca@gmail.com. 
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